
JUNE 11, 2017 
The Most Holy Trinity 

MONDAY 
 8:30 Shirley Mac Nicholson req. by Felix & Teri 

McIntyre 
  Dwight Armstrong req. by Pat & Bill Dermody 
TUESDAY 
 8:30 Nancy Volin req. by Clare Cronin 

WEDNESDAY 
 8:30 Christopher Donnelly req. by Mom 
  Charles Krueger req. by his wife Carol 

THURSDAY 
 8:30 Bill Quinlan req. by Ellen Ormond 

FRIDAY 
 8:30 Charles Krueger req. by his wife Carol 
  Richard Redshaw req. by his loving wife 

 9:30  

SATURDAY 
8:30 Kay Brewer req. by Clare Cronin 
5:30 Ray Beesley req. by Bill & Ellen Mueller 
  Nancy Zande req. by Julie Killen 
 

JUNE 18, 2017 
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

 7:45 People of the Parish 
  Norm Clark req. by his daughter, Kathryn 
 9:00 Avelino Mattos req. by Family 
  Michael Scalera III req. by Judy, John & Michael 

Holovach 
 10:30 Harold McGovern req. by the Harold McGovern 

Family 
  Michael Morelli req. by the Kunesch Family 
 12:00  Deacon Ed Maron req. by Linda Salmeri 
  Joseph Pietrucha req. by the Stehr Family 
 
 

PARISH FINANCES 

June 4, 2017 $ 11,504 

Parish Maintenance (H.E.L.P.) $ 2,878 

ParishPay – May $ 8,780 

Amazon.com (March) $ 52.18 

 

 
 

 

REFLECTION  

The Holy Trinity 
 

Any time we try to think about the Holy 
Trinity, we can feel stumped. This doctrine of our 
faith tells us that there is one God who eternally 
exists as three distinct Persons. But how can 
God be both one and three at the same time? 

While our understanding of the Trinity has 
advanced and deepened over the centuries, this 

dogma of our faith 
will always remain a 
mystery. We believe 
that God is one – one 
in substance, one in 
essence, and one in 
nature. We also 
believe that the three 
Persons of the Trinity 

are consubstantial, that each of them is God, 
whole and entire. 

At the same time, we also believe that God 
is three “Persons”. This doesn’t mean that God 
is three distinct independent individuals, as 
human beings are separate persons. No, the 
distinction between Father, Son, and Holy Spirit 
doesn’t rest in their autonomy, but in the 
“relationship of each Person to the others”. In 
other words, God exists in a relationship of love 
– a love that he invites us to share. 

Finally, we believe that God created us in 
his image and likeness. This means that he 
created us to be relational as well. Jesus’ 
command to love God and one another means 
that he wants us to strive to be united with each 
other. He wants us to be at one so that the world 
can have countless witnesses to the love of 
God. 

So on this great day of celebration, let God’s 
love become your love. Let it move you to 
forgive those who have hurt you. Let it move you 
to speak a kind word, offer a blessing, and care 
for those in need. Let it move you to put aside 
divisions in your family. Let it move you to 
become a brighter light shining the love of God 
in a world darkened by sin and division. 

From The Word Among Us



THE WEEK IN THE PARISH 6/11/17 TO 6/17/17 

Mon. 7:30 PM Women’s Cornerstone  Cassidy Hall 

Tues. 9:00 AM Scripture Sharing Library 

 6:30 PM Endowment St. Benedict 

 7:30 PM Eucharistic Ministers  Cassidy Hall 

Thurs. 6:45 PM BINGO (non-smoking) McKenna Hall 

Fri. 8:30 PM AA Cassidy Hall 

Sat. After 8:30 Mass – Legion of Mary St. Benedict 

 8:00 PM AA McKenna Hall 

 
 

LITURGY 
THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

First Reading: Exodus 34:4b-6, 8-9  
The Lord appears to Moses on Mount Sinai and 
proclaims to him that he Lord is a “merciful God...slow 
to anger and rich in kindness and fidelity.” 

Second Reading: 2 Corinthians 13:11-13  
Paul exhorts the Corinthians to live in peace and 
harmony, and for the first time, invokes the Blessed 
Trinity.  

Gospel: John 3:16-18 
In this beautiful passage, Jesus tells Nicodemus that 
God loved his people so much that he “gave his only 
son.” Jesus reveals to Nicodemus that anyone who 
believes in him will not die but will enjoy life with him for 
all eternity. 

NEXT SUNDAY 
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

(Corpus Christi) 

First Reading: Deuteronomy 8:2-3, 14b-16a  

Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 10:16-17  

Gospel: John 6:51-58 

 

KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS 
Those serving in the military especially: Richard Fox, 
John Garlasco, Brian McCarthy, Lt. Daniel Faherty, 
Joseph Venutolo, Cpl. Marc Vero, Sgt. Jeremy 
Overstreet, Kevin Michael Kiefer, Michael Krapels, 
Robert Stumpe, USMC, Staff Sgt. Jeremy Curcio, Staff 
Sgt. Lena Webb, Spc. Samuel Nolan, US Army, Lt. 
Jamie Curcio, Navy Reserve, 1ST Lt. Christopher 
Tantillo; Cpl. Conor J. Brady, USMC, LCpl. Marc 
Stanziale, USMC. 1st Lt. Joseph Brunone, US Nat’l 
Guard, Brandon Adams, USAF. Please continue to pray 
for all our servicemen and women.  
 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS MEETING 
Eucharistic Ministers will meet on Tuesday, June 13 at 
7:30 PM in Cassidy Hall. This meeting is for all 
Eucharistic Ministers, whether or not you’re assigned to 
serve at a particular Mass. Please mark your calendars. 

 

SPIRITUAL ENRICHMENT 

YOUTH GROUP 
Youth Group meets every Monday at 6:30 PM. to 8:00 
PM in the Youth Room. 
 

 
SIGN UP NOW! 

Registration Form can be found on our website! 

August 7th – 11th (8:30 AM – 12:00 Noon) 
Our Lady of the Lake’s Vacation Bible   (incoming 
PreK-4 to 4th grade) is seeking volunteers to help with 
this summer’s VBS. Those interested must be entering 
6th grade through adult. All adults 18 and over must be 
Virtus trained. Please consider sharing your time, 
treasure and talent with our church community. This is 
also a great way to earn service hours! Questions, 
please contact Angela Bell:  862-955-0222 or 
huntermenna22@hotmail.com. 
 
 

REVEREND BROWN SCHOOL 

SUMMER STEAM ENRICHMENT PROGRAM. 
R.B.S. Summer STEAM is a four-week program for 
students Kindergarten through fifth grade. Each course 
is appropriately designed to challenge students at their 
specific ages and grade levels. . Classes run on a five-
period rotating schedule with three minutes of passing 
time. Each class will be 44 minutes in length with the 
exception of third period to allow for snack. All K-5 
Reverend Brown and Non-Reverend Brown students are 
welcome. 

Reverend Brown students receive a 10% discount if they 
bring a non-RB friend. Students are to be dropped off in 
McKenna Hall by 7:50 a.m. Monday through Thursday 
each week. The program ends each day at 12:00 Noon. 
Students can be picked up at 12:00 noon by their 
parents/guardians in McKenna Hall as well. Price per 
student: $220 per week. Space is limited, so register 
early to guarantee your spot! Log on to 
www.revbrownschool.org. Click on the Summer Steam 
Tab to register. 

 
 

SUNDAY EVENING MASS 
Beginning this fall, the Sunday Mass will be 
discontinued. Our teens no longer attend this Mass 
because of a different teaching schedule, and the overall 
participation throughout the year varies which, at times, 
makes it difficult to find liturgical ministers for the 
celebration. As we discontinue the Sunday evening 
Mass, I’m hoping that one of the other five Masses over 
the weekend will be convenient for you. 

mailto:huntermenna22@hotmail.com
http://www.revbrownschool.org/


SOCIAL MINISTRIES 

 
 

 

SEC CHILDREN’S SUMMER LUNCH PROGRAM 
The following dates of food collections will be on the 
weekends of June 10-11, July 15-16 and August 12-13. 
Items such as cans of tuna, soup, fruit, meal-in-a-can, 
jello, pudding, cereal, mac & cheese, cookies, etc. are 
most appreciated. 

 

WE’VE BEEN ASKED TO ANNOUNCE 

National Shrine of Our Lady of Mt. Carmel 
A spiritual Rosary for the Fatima Centennial will be held 
on Tuesday, June 13th at 7:00 PM at The National 
Shrine of Our Lady of Mt. Carmel, 70 Carmelite Dr., 
Middletown, NY. Call Carol Bezak, Director at 845-343-
1879 for information. 

Changing the Face of Addiction Walk 
The purpose of this walk is to raise awareness and funds 
for Sussex County residents in need of addiction 
treatment and services. One hundred percent of your 
donation will go directly to the Center for Prevention and 
Counseling to help those in need of services to find their 
path to treatment and recovery. Register to Walk now. 
Saturday, August 5th – Event time 10:00AM – 1:00 PM 
Registration Begins at 9:00 AM at Franklin Fire Pavilion, 
Buckwheat Rd., Franklin. Fun Walk Fundraiser in 
Memory of George and Eric 1 ½ mile walk, speakers, 
refreshments, music and local resources.  

Eva’s Village – Where Hope Begins 
A sneak peek at some of the amazing things you helped 
us accomplish in 2016. We are so grateful for you. 
Food & 
Housing 

495,276 meals served in our Community 
Kitchen, and to the men, women, and 
children living in our residences. 

Recovery 
& Medical 

2,298 individuals found a path to recovery 
through our inpatient & outpatient 
treatment programs, mental health 
program, peer-driven recovery Community 
Center & OORP 

Education 
& Training 

90% of graduates from our Culinary School 
placed in food service jobs. 

 
 

 
 

OUR LADY OF THE LAKE CARNIVAL 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 28th TO 
SATURDAY, JULY 1st, 2017 

 
 
We need your help!  We need volunteers to make our 
carnival a success.  We need people to work the game 
booths, to sell tickets and 50/50s, servers for our outside 
kitchen and cleanup. See the sign-up sheets in the 
vestibule. 
 
 
COME TO THE CARNIVAL – WRISTBAND SPECIAL 
EVERY NIGHT 
Visit www.campys.com and save $7 with online advance 
sale only for unlimited ride wristband. $30 on-site 
(weather permitting/no refunds). 
 

WHITE ELEPHANT SALE 
The trailer is now in place to 
receive donations for the White 
Elephant/Rummage Sale that 
will be held as part of the Parish 
Carnival. The proceeds of this 
sale benefit our sister parish in 
Haiti. Donations of all types of 
household goods, dishes, small 
appliances, toys, bicycles, games, linens, books, purses, 
frames, sporting goods, etc. are needed. Questions 
please call Pat Convey at (973) 222-6532. Please, no 
encyclopedias, televisions, stuffed animals, or 
furniture (except patio furniture). 

 

 
 

 
We are pleased to 

announce a SUPER 50/50. Only 1000 tickets will be 
sold. Tickets are $50 each and are available in the 
Parish Office. Tickets will also be sold after some 
Sunday Masses. First prize will be UP TO $20,000.00 
with 5 second prizes of UP TO $1,000.00. The winning 
tickets will be drawn at our Carnival on Saturday 
evening, July 1st. Please help us make this important 
fundraiser a great success.

http://www.campys.com/


ANNUAL CORPUS CHRISTI FOOD COLLECTION  

Due to the unprecedented 
requests for assistance from 
Catholic Charities’ food 
pantries and in order to fulfill 
our obligations to the poor, 
Bishop Serratelli has 
authorized a Diocesan-wide 
food collection in all parishes 
and agencies on the Feast 
of Corpus Christi, 
Saturday/Sunday, June 17-18, 2017. We are all being 
asked to bring assorted food products on that day.  Our 
Lady of the Lake has been asked to provide Hamburger 
Helper, Tuna Helper and Mac & Cheese. Cash 
donations will also be accepted. Kindly bring your food 
donations with you at Mass next weekend and deposit 
them in the Food Pantry Closet in Cassidy Hall.  
 

FINANCE 

AMAZON.COM TO HELP OUR PARISH 
If you’re shopping online please keep in mind that if you 
make purchases through Amazon.com, you can help our 
parish by using the link on our website 
(www.ourladyofthelake.org). The church gets a little 
money back for every dollar that people spend on 
Amazon using our link. To find the link, click on the 
“Getting Involved” button and you will see the 
Amazon.com link at the bottom of the drop-down menu. 
 

PARISHPAY - AUTOMATED GIVING 
ParishPay is an automated giving program. Those who 
wish can make their church donations by automatic 
deduction or by credit card. To enroll: a) call 1-866-
727-4741, or b) use the website, www.parishpay.com) 
through the link on the parish website. Please keep in 
mind that signing up for ParishPay does not register 
you with the parish if you are just joining our parish; 
please come into the office to register.  

 

 
 
 
 

“If any person may have been abused by any priest, they 
should immediately contact their local county 
Prosecutor’s Office and the Diocese’s Victims 
Assistance Coordinator: Peggy Zanello at (973) 879-
1489. You may also be in touch with either of the 
Diocesan Response Officers: Rev. Msgr. James T. 
Mahoney, Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia, 
(973) 777-8818 Ext. 205 or Sister Joan Daniel Healy, 
S.C.C., Chancellor/Delegate for Religious, (973) 777-
8818 Ext. 248. 
The entire text of the Policy of the Diocese of Paterson 
in Response to Complaints of Sexual Abuse is available 
on the diocesan Web site: www.patersondiocese.org.” 

 

http://www.ourladyofthelake.org/
http://www.parishpay.com/

